
You have probably been hearing about the plight of the families of servicemen and women who have 

lost their family member but have no financial mean to take care of the funerals, etc.  This week, 

Chairman and CEO of Fisher House, Jeff Fisher publically responded to the need of these families by 

generously offering to take care of the expenses of these stricken families.  As Fisher House has risen to 

the cause of being there for our veterans families, Space Center Rotary has risen to honor that decision 

of Fisher House.  Our club is making a donation of $1000 from the Service Budget under the Veterans 

project line item to Fisher House.  This is a wonderful organization all the time and even more so, in light 

of the very worthwhile deed undertaken by them this week.  

Sheryl Berg 

 


